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MINISTRY OF EDUCATION OF THE RUSSIAN FEDERATION

Federal State Budgetary Educational Institution of Higher Education "Samara State University of Social Sciences and Education"

Dear colleagues!

We are honoured to invite you to participate in the on-line Scientific Conference
"New Models of Practice in Training Future Teachers" to be held on March 25-27, 2021.

The conference is a professional platform for the exchange of views and experience in the development of pedagogical education, discussion of topical issues of student practical training for future professional activities in the changing context.

We invite scholars and practitioners, heads of secondary vocational, higher, special and additional education institutions, general public, cultural figures, students of secondary professional and higher educational institutions.

The plenary session will be attended by representatives of the Standing Committee of the Samara Regional Duma, Ministry of Education and Science of the Samara Province, public councils and associations in the field of education.

Topics to discuss:

1.  Design of professional educational programs: conceptual approaches to planning student practical training.
2. Teacher's qualifications independent assessment: the role of student practical training during the study at the university.
3. Education work plan: development and implementation.
4. Organization of practice: experience, challenges, solutions.
5. Preparing a future teacher for homeroom teacher's activities. 
6. Psychological and pedagogical aspect of practice. 
7. [bookmark: _GoBack]Teaching the subject while preparing for practice and during the practice itself. 
8. Building general and professional competencies and their assessment in the process of practice. 
9. Science and school: dialogue and cooperation.
10. Modern methods and technologies of teaching.
11. Volunteering as a form of student practical training for professional activities.

Application deadline is March 1, 2021. 

The working languages of the conference are English and Russian. 
The conference will include master classes, roundtable discussions, and discussion platforms.
The reports will be published in Conference Proceedings. 
Papers submitted for publication must be sent until May 01, 2021.
The participants will get Certificates of Participation.

Both participation and publication are free!

Contact information: Svetlana V. Kharitonenkova, Assistant of the Vice-rector for Academic Affairs and Quality of Education, tel.+79649818187
The official website of the conference: http://nmp.sgspu.ru
Email address: nmp@sgspu.ru
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